
 

 

Community Participation 

UPDATEUPDATE   May 2018 

Time for Tai Chi... 

Bye, bye Karen Lane.   

A heartfelt farewell morning 

tea for Karen was attended 

by staff, lots of clients & 

some parents...  All the best 

for your future Karen! 

DRC have been on the radio doing a 

series of information sharing shows 

called “Living Life Connected”.  Above 

is Elana (Information and Communica-

tions Coordinator) with Daniel and 

Ainslie (Community Coordinator). 



Cooking & 

Sewing 

Corner 

WOW!!  Look at 

the lovely skirt 

Jane has made.   

What will Jane 

make next?  Any 

balls coming up 

Cinderella??? 



DRC “came to 

the party” (did 

you like that? - 

I’m here all 

week… oh no...)  

...well, actually 

we WENT to the 

Idea Servies PJ 

party.  Onesies & 

jammies all 

around and fun 

had by all. 



Good grief, 

where do I 

start???!!! 

Richard has been very 

busy in the great out-

doors lately.  

He’s always wanted to 

ride on a motorbike 

and this one’s got 4 

wheels!! — 2 extra bo-

nus ones! 

Richard also loves 

helping groom the 

horses at Leg Up 

Trust.  I’m sure the 

horses like it even 

more than him. 

AND look, he’s peek-a-

booing behind Beth at 

the apple picking they 

did. 

Susan’s look-

ing a little 

overwhelmed 

at the sheer 

task ahead of 

her… while 

Stephen and 

Leanne take it 

easy with a 

leisurely stroll 

amongst the 

greenery.  

We were invited to pick some   

apples by a friendly employer at 

Willowford Orchard, so we could 

see what it was like.  The employ-

er was rewarded with our home 

made strawberry jam! 


